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Oceana Hosts “Save Our Seas Gala” 

The first annual “Save Our Seas Gala” will take place at the New York Aquarium in New York, 
New York in honor of the donors and sponsors of Oceana.  
 
The Public Relations Team at Oceana will be hosting the first annual “Save Our Seas Gala” on 
June 15th. The event is to celebrate the donors and sponsors who have helped the organization 
thrive as well as raise money to add to the conservation and preservation efforts being taken.  
 
The event will take place at the New York Aquarium 
in New York, New York where the guests can enjoy a 
view of the beautiful sea creatures they are saving. 
There will be a silent auction, a short film showing, 
food, and performers. The event will take place in an 
aquarium to show people the sea creatures that will 
benefit from their donations. This event will create a 
face-to-face relationship between Oceana and many 
of the individuals who help and support the 
organization. Also, it will raise money, gather 
positive attention, and raise awareness on ocean 
conservation methods and efforts taken by Oceana.  
 
Oceana is determined to stop overfishing, stop marine pollution, find sustainable food sources 
from the ocean, and stop destructive fishing practices.​ ​The event is trying to solve the same issue 
the Oceana is working to solve. Through the gala, money will be raised and donated directly to 
the programs within Oceana to help save the oceans and all the animals that inhabit it. 
 
NOTE TO EDITORS: A high-resolution photo of the New York Aquarium is available for 
downloading.  
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